NOTICE OF 

MEETING

 CANCELLATION
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Housing Advisory Committee
 (HAC)
1441 Schilling Place, South, 2nd Floor

Salinas, CA  93901

 
The Housing Advisory Committee meeting for Wednesday, May 8, 2024 is cancelled.
The next special meeting of the Housing Advisory Committee will be:
Wednesday, June 12, 2024 at 5:00 p.m.


If you have any questions, please contact the 
Committee Clerk at (831) 755-5381
